
 
 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 7:22 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: KAXX-LD Extension of STA Request 
 
 
 

 
From: Jim Oyster [mailto:joyster@crosslink.net]  
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 4:10 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: KAXX-LD Extension of STA Request 
 
Attached is an application that is intended to be for an extension of an existing 
STA engineer.  As explained in the form, CDBS would not permit this to be filed 
as an extension due to some SNAFU in the system.  I discussed this with Konrad 
Herling who told me to file as an original request and email you to let you know it 
should be processed as an extension. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Oyster 


